
July 16, 2003

Supervisor Kathy Long 
800 South Victoria Avenue 
Ventura,Calif. 93003

Re: Ventura County Commission for Women

Dear Supervisor Long:

I have served as a Commissioner on the Ventura County Commission for 
Women for approximately two years. Although my term does not expire for another 
year, I will be unable to continue to serve on the Commission.

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the Commission. We 
recently had the opportunity to discuss the hurdles and future of the Commission. I 
regret that I cannot continue to serve since I have always maintained a strong 
interest in the challenges that women face.

If can be of assistance to you in the future, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Etta O. Gillivan


